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News

Eller Comments on Fee Disclosure 
Regulations

Jennifer Eller was quoted in the Pensions & Investments article, 
“Fee disclosure proposal revisions spur comment,” by Robert 
Steyer on October 1, 2010. Ms. Eller commented on the 
Department of Labor’s reaction to comments that were filed in 
response to the latest proposed regulations for clarity on fees 
charged to defined contribution plan sponsors.
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